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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

09/01/2024  13:41:062023/4437/P OBJ Maxime Quain As a regular user of the Calthorpe Arms, I would object to any change of use to what must be considered a 

real asset for the community of Kings Cross and Gray's Inn Road.

As shown by the hopefully temporary loss of McGlynn's Freehouse nearby, any change or closures of such 

establishment are detrimental to the sense of place and community that is central to an area thriving 

economically.
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